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I am writing to express my DISGUST for the Birch solar project’s application with the Ohio Power Siting Board.
This project DOESN’T    protect the rights of neighbors of the land or their property values, it sends the energy
AWAY from Ohio, local increased annual revenue is a joke and short term; it will not attract LONG TERM
business to our area; If Lightsource BP listened to the community they would know they are not welcome. They are
only listening to their profit margins and using local farmers land who want to retire.
This is terrible for the Shawnee community.

 I HOPE EVERY MEMBER OF THE SITING BOARD COMES TO LOOK AT THIS SITE IN PERSON
BEFORE VOTING. WOULD YOU WANT TO LIVE NEXT TO IT?!?!?

WE BEG YOU NOT TO APPROVE IT.

Sincerely,
Becky Jones
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